Editorial from Korea

The editorial entitled ‘‘Renew Cultural Activities”
which was printed in the Nov. 4 issue of the Tundra
Times was reprinted courtesy of The Korea Times.
An explanation of the source of the editorial inadver-
tently was left off the text. The Tundra Times regrets
the omission.



